
 
 
 
April 28, 2023 
 
Local Residents and Businesses of Hilchey Road  
 

RE: ROAD CLOSURE AT EAST END OF HILCHEY ROAD FOR PAVING ACTIVITIES 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS: 

Wacor Holdings Ltd. (Wacor) is preparing to complete the asphalt reinstatement on the east end of 
Hilchey Road between Dalton Road and 7/11. During the course of reinstatement on May 1st and 2nd, 
driveway access on the east bound lane of Hilchey Road between Dalton and 7/11 will be impacted. 
Traffic will be forced to alternating single lane during paving activates on May 2nd for periods of the 
day. 

Dalton Road access to Hilchey Road will be closed overnight on May 1st until paving is completed on 
May 2nd.  

  

 

Wacor Holdings Ltd. will strive to move traffic as efficiently as possible during this project and 
appreciates your patience with the inconvenience caused by construction activities.  

We thank residents of Hilchey Road in advance for your understanding and cooperation.  

Sincerely, 

The Wacor Holdings Ltd. Team 

Project: Hilchey Road Watermain 
Planned Work Dates: May 1st and 2nd 2023  

Project Hours: 
Intermittent, 7am to 5pm 
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